PLYMOUTH STUDY GROUP

Winter Series 2017
Dear Member,

The Winter Series 2017 of the Plymouth Study Group begins February 2nd at10 am at the Plymouth Community Arts Council located at 774 N. Sheldon Rd., Plymouth, MI 48170 (743-416-4278). We look forward to seeing you at our new, exciting series. As always, refreshments will be available prior to each lecture at 9:45.

Please mail your $30 check payable to the Plymouth Study Group before the series begins (by 1-23-2017 so we can have the name tags ready).
 Our PO BOX address is:          Plymouth Study Group

                                                     PO Box 700044
      Plymouth, MI 48170-0941
 If you are unable to attend this series and want to remain on the mailing list for the Fall 2017 Series, please mail $5 check sent to the above address.
Visitors are always welcome; consider inviting a friend to attend one of our lectures with you. Should weather conditions close the Plymouth-Canton Schools, our lecture will also be cancelled

Thank you for your support, it is appreciated.  Do send us your email address if you have not done so.  It is another way to keep in touch.  Our email address is as follows: 

                                               plymouthstudygroup2016@gmail.com
See you soon,
CHAIRPERSON:  Karen Chapin, 734-453-4765

CO-CHAIR:  Pam Piendel, 734-207-0178   

ADMINISTRATIVE SECRETARY/TREASURER:  Janet James, 734-259-0784

REFRESHMENTS:  Emily Rosenquist, 734-455-9781

                                   Faye Lindsay, 734-455-2708

TREASURER AND MEMBERSHIP EMERITUS:  Connie Griffore

